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10/6/2020

To:
Rains County Leader

From:
Stephen Gowin


CEA-Ag, Rains County

On behalf of the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service staff and the Rains County Fair Board, we would like to take a moment to offer each supporter and donor a heartfelt Thank You for your generosity in purchasing or adding-on to an animal at our Junior Livestock Show.

The tremendous support offered by buyers from Rains and surrounding counties is truly amazing.  With COVID-19 looming on everyone’s mind, we were very fearful and apprehensive as to how this year’s Sale would turn out.

It is with great excitement we report the Sale and financial support you have shown the 4-H and FFA exhibitors is the best that I have seen in my 18-year tenure.  We sold 64 projects for $144,300.00, and at this point, we have been pledged and/or received $47,645.00 in Add-On monies.  This averages to $ 2971.00 per lot sold.

There are so many people that I need to thank that helped make this year’s Junior Livestock Show successful.  Unfortunately, there is not enough room in my news column to list everyone, but there are a few that I would like to especially mention.  I would like to thank Todd Brumit, Kelly Robbins, Donna Robbins, and Shawnee Peacock.  They all serve as Fair Officers and they worked their tails off all week to make sure that the kids had an opportunity to show and sale their animals. If it were not for their commitment to the 4-H and FFA programs we would not have been able to have the show and sale.

Once again, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your donation.  We are thankful to live in a community that supports our leaders of tomorrow the way you have done.  Your gift is an affirmation of the kindness and humanity that still exists in the world.

